
KELSEY SCHOOL DIVISION 
P.O. Box 4700 

The Pas, Manitoba 
R9A 1R4 

 
Phone:  (204) 623-6421 

Fax:  (204) 623-7704 
 
 
October, 2021 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Dear Visitors/ Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Re:  School Access 
 
On behalf of the Kelsey School Board and Kelsey School Division Administration, please be 
advised that full vaccination will be required after October 18, 2021 in order to visit or access 
KSD Schools.  
 
Parents/visitors will be required to set up meetings in advance and present the vaccination card 
to a designated staff member prior to entry into the school. 
 
If unable to provide full vaccination status the staff will address any questions or issues through 
alternate means such as emails, zoom calls or phone calls. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 

 
Selena Mell 
Superintendent of Schools & CEO 
 


